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Pulaski County
Electoral Board

The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on November 20, 2024 for
the purpose of conducting a Risk Limiting Audit of the

November 5, 2024 Election as required by the State Board of
Elections. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson,
Vice Chair, Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary, Leann Phillips, Director of
Elections/General Registrar and Spencer Rygas, Clerk of the Circuit
Court.

Amy Lewis, Chair, called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.

The Audit was performed according to official directions and eight
ballots were tallied. The Audit was completed at 11:15 a.m.

The meeting adjourned at 11:18 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Sybll S. Atkmson, Secretary



